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Attendance:

Member’s Name P/A Member’s Name P/A

(President) Val Wilson P (Vice President) Dave DesChamp P

(Treasurer) Dave DeGroot A (Scorekeeper-web) Andrew Ferguson P

(Director) Gerry Leon P (Director) Ed Lewanick P

(Director) Ken Vowles Jr. P (Director) Rob McCrae P

(Secretary) Ben Garner P P

Chair: Val

Called to Order: 19:04

Past Minutes: The minutes from the January 11th meeting were emailed to the Board for their
reading by the Secretary on January 10th. The Secretary motions to accept the minutes, seconded
by Director Rob, carried.

Financial Report: The Treasurer is absent from this meeting. The balance will be reported at the
next meeting on March 1st.

Reports of Officers: Director Ed reports that there were 15 players at the 4th Division singles
tournament and that the 50/50 earned $30.00. $60.00 is handed in to the Secretary to turn over to
the Treasurer. The paperwork is handed to the Scorekeeper.

Director Ken reports that there were 24 players at the 5th Division singles tournament and that the
50/50 earned $26.00. $75.00 is handed in to the Secretary to turn over to the Treasurer which
includes a $1.00 donation. The paperwork is handed to the Scorekeeper.

Director Rob reports that there were 22 players at the 1st Division singles tournament and that the
50/50 earned $63.00. Director Rob reports that all the funds were handed over to the Treasurer at
the tournament. The paperwork is handed to the Scorekeeper.

Director Gerry reports that there were 47 players at the 3rd Division singles tournament and that
the 50/50 earned $100.00. $194.00 is handed in to the Secretary to turn over to the Treasurer.
The paperwork is handed to the Scorekeeper.

The Vice-President reports that there were 20 players at the 2nd Division singles tournament and
that the 50/50 was combined with the 1st Division 50/50. The Vice-President reports that all the
funds were handed over to the Treasurer at the tournament. The paperwork is handed to the
Scorekeeper.

The President reports that there were 20 players at the Premier Division singles tournament and
that there was no 50/50. $40.00 is handed in to the Secretary to turn over to the Treasurer. The
paperwork is handed to the Scorekeeper.
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The Secretary reports that he has $45.00 in player additions and replacements and will hand this
in to the Treasurer at a later date.

The Scorekeeper reports that he has received the PDFs for the clothing and will add them to the
website.

Old Business: The Secretary starts a discussion regarding the league website and it is decided
that this will be tabled until the next meeting.

New Business: The President starts a discussion regarding the upcoming Doubles tournament. It
is decided that venues and convenors will remain the same.

Director Rob starts a discussion regarding an issue with the tape lines for the boards downstairs
at the Victory on the member side. It is determined this will be looked at after the meeting and
addressed if it needs to be fixed.

Motion to Adjourn: Made by Director Ed, seconded by Director Ken
Next meeting is March 1st.
Meeting closed at 19:57

Ben Garner
Secretary: L.D.M.D.L.
Phone: 519-719-7010
Email: secretary@ldmdl.ca


